
KPES PTA  
Annual Swag Clothing Sale 

Annual KPES PTA Swag Clothing Sale! 

WHEN: Monday, November 25, 2024 – Thursday, November 28, 2024 

WHERE:  https://kpes.logoshop.com/ 

To ensure we have the clothing orders before school lets out for the Holidays, all orders must be 
submitted by the end of day Thursday, November 28, 2024. 

The clothing orders will be delivered to the school before December 20, 2024 and you will be notified 
when it is available for pick up. 

If you are unsure about the size, we have found that in the past they tend to run a little on the small 
side; if you are between sizes, it is suggested you size up. 

We have sample t-shirts, sweatshirts and sweatpants in various sizes available at the school starting 
today until the end of the sale. You are welcome to pop into the school to have a look or try them on. 

Happy Shopping! 
KPES PTA
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